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24 May 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer & Student, 
 
Re: GCSE Results Day Arrangements – August 2024 
 
We are writing to you to confirm the arrangements for GCSE results day, which will take place on 
Thursday 22 August 2024, from 8.30AM. 
 
A staggered approach will be maintained, which will allow students the space to collect results, 
access post-results services and to complete the enrolment process.  To facilitate, we would ask 
students to adhere to their designated collection time. Students who are ill and therefore unable to 
collect their results will be able to access their results via Arbor from 11:00 AM.   
 

Arrival Time Surnames beginning with letters… 

8:30 AM A-D 

8:45 AM E-I 

9:00 AM J-M 

09:15 AM N-S 

09:30 AM T-Z 

10:00 AM – 11:00 AM Year 10 RE students. 
Year 9 Fast Track Languages 

 
Upon arriving at school, students should report to Big Cook via the side entrance.  Parents are 
welcome to join their child in the Quad if they wish to do so. Following results collection, we would 
ask students who are joining us for Sixth Form, to visit the Gym to complete the enrolment 
process.  Both the Executive team and Sixth Form team will be available to discuss results and 
support students if required.  If students are unable to enrol on results day, a further opportunity is 
available on Tuesday 3 September 2024 at 10:30AM in the Gym.  
 
Information pertaining to post-results services (such as a review of marking or access to exam 
scripts) will be provided on results day. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on results day and wish you all the very best. 
Yours sincerely,  

 
Mr Chris Coleman 
Deputy Headteacher 
 


